
Musically I feel like things are going well. As we are practicing and Members are realizing that they have 
more memorized and they previously thought, things continue to get better. I believe that this week we 
will be able to polish the last few pieces. At this point the only piece that I have concern about is we 
three Kings especially with Philip and Stephen dropping out at this point. I plan to spend some time 
tomorrow evening on this song and if it doesn't continue to make progress and I will decide to cut it. I 
believe that by cutting it we'll be able to focus the last two rehearsals more iron pieces that are known 
and polishing them.  
  

The readings before each song should be done tomorrow and I will be able to solicit people tomorrow 
evening in rehearsal to read those I plan on putting those on a music stand where they can read them or 
if they would like to memorize them they are more than welcome to. It will not be incredibly difficult to 
memorize and if they want to they will have that option. 

  

The only other concern that I have Are the logistics for the concerts. I am worried Because I have been 
asked what we need to do but I have never been in any of the venues minus where we were rehearse 
and at the Enola venue. so I am I'm sure of that so if people can help walk me through exactly what 
needs to happen for those that would be wonderful. We need the vests and Pom poms and I don't know 
where they are   

  

 


